
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Angelique Nedved, assistant superintendent, teaching & learning, ext. 2440 
 
Re: KUCR-LPS Agreement: Evaluation of Learning Forward, Future Ready Implementation 
 
Date: September 22, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
In February 2016, the Board of Education approved the Learning Forward, Future Ready 
initiative to implement 1:1 devices at the middle school level by August 2016. In order to 
evaluate the effectiveness of this initaitive, the Teaching & Learning and Innovation & 
Technology Departments will partner with the Kansas Center for Research on Learning 
to conduct a program evaluation of our middle school initiative - Learning Forward, 
Future Ready. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval for the Agreement for Research with the 
Kansas Center for Research on Learning at a cost of $25,060 to be paid from the 
General Fund. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the Agreement for Research with the Kansas 
Center for Research on Learning for fiscal year 2016-2017 at a cost of $25,060 for a 
program evaluation of the middle school Learning Forward, Future Ready initiative.” 
 


